UNITED NATIONS DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME
CRISIS BUREAU {@

FINANCIAL AUTHORISATION

To: Mr. Peter Batchelor Date: 9 September 2019
Resident Representative
UNDP Myanmar

CC: Ms. Dawn Del Rio, Deputy Resident Representative, UNDP Myanmar
Mr. Thomas Crick, Project Manager, Strengthening Accountability and Rule of
Law (SARL)

From: Bruno Lemarquis

Deputy Director
Crisis Bureau, UNDP

Subject: Financial Authorization for ROLSHR Project Board Approved Funding for
Myanmar - 2019 Round 1

| am pleased to inform you that the Rule of Law, Security and Human Rights Global Programme Project
Board has approved pipeline funding for Support to HLP in Kachin State in Myanmar.

You are hereby authorized to incur expenditures up to a net programmable amount of USD $370,370.37,
to be spent by 31 August 2020.

Please charge the COA as below:

; ; ; s Impl.
GL Unit Account Project Fund Dept ID Op Unit Activity Ag:nt Donor
COUNTRY
UNDP1 7XXXX 00100685 30000 42004 MMR SUPPORT 001981 00182

Please note that the above COA is budgeted under Myanmar department (B0420) Operating Unit (MMR)
to enable you to approve all transactions under these activities.

We have transferred cash in ATLAS to facilitate the implementation of this activity by the Country Office.
Kindly note that the implementation of all activities and the issuance of any contract must strictly adhere
to the established corporate policies and procedures as prescribed in the POPP, and you as the Resident
Representative of UNDP Myanmar will be held accountable for the effective and prudent use of the funds
allocated to your office for the intended purpose.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Christi Sletten at christi.sletten@undp.org
and Ciara DiSeta at ciara.diseta@undp.org.

Best regards.




